
Dear Guest Lecturer  

  
I am sending you this email to inform you about the housing services offered to international 

guest lecturers teaching at the AU Summer University 2025 by AU Housing.  
  
On this website, you can find information about the following housing options:  
  

•        Staying at the IC Dormitory 
•        Staying in a private Danish home 
•        Finding housing on your own 

  
Please indicate your housing preferences and plans for your stay by filling in and submitting 

the form before 15 February 2025. Please also do this if you wish to find housing on your 

own. 
  
NB: Please be aware that we cannot guarantee that all guest lecturers will get their preferred 

housing option, but we will do our best to meet your wishes. 

 

After the course application deadline in April, you are informed about whether your course is 

confirmed or cancelled. If your course is confirmed, you will receive an email from AU 

Housing asking to confirm your housing preferences and plans for your stay to begin the 

application and/or reservation process. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at housing@au.dk.  

 
Kind regards 

  
Helene Hallstrup Mikkelsen 

International coordinator 

AU Housing 

AU Summer University 

 

E-mail: hemi@au.dk 

Web: www.au.dk/housing 

   

International Office  

Høegh-Guldbergs Gade 4A 

Building 1650 

DK-8000 Aarhus C, Denmark 

Aarhus University 

www.au.dk/ic 

www.international.au.dk 
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